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Yes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

85 Avalon Rd - Permit #00453

Anthony Wilbur <awilbur27@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 12:51 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris,

Attached please find a new building permit application with my updated specifications and requested supporting
information. | have only submitted one plot plan as the footprint of each porch will not change.

| have also submitted a fast track form as well - | think this qualifies as setbacks seem to be less of an issue if | am
just doing a simple replacement without increasing the footprint? Although to be honest I'll just be happy to get
everything in and in the works and processing at this stage.

I am also removing my request for a zoning appeal.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if my application is not detailed enough.

Thanks,

Tony
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